Jocket No. 50-313

Nathan M. Newmark
Consulting Emgineering Services TH
1114 Civil Engineeriug building
University of Illinois
Urbana, Illinois 61801

Gentlemen:

A copy of an AEC letter dated December 13, 1971, to Arksnsas Power
and Light Company requesting additional information required in order to
complete our evaluation of the Final Safety Analysis Report for Arkansas

Nuclear One, Unit ), is encleosed for your information.

Sincerely,
Original Signed By
K. R. Goller.,

R. C. DeYoung, Assistant Director
for Pressurized Water Reactors
Division of Reactor Licensing
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AEC itr. ded. 12/13/71
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